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Recently Deceased 
Attracta Mulligan  

Henry Dunne 

Kathleen Cuskelly  

 

Anniversaries  
Ignatious Byrne  
James Manzor  

Bridget Rock  

Margaret Carty  
Desmond Brannigan  

Liz & James Brannigan  
Una Miller  

Lily Clegg  
Months Mind 

Margaret Crowley  

May they Rest in Peace  

The St Vincent de Paul wish to 
thank all those who gave so  
generously to their annual clothing 
appeal here last weekend. 
& also to last weekends Church 
Gate Collection which amounted to  
€1485 
------------------------------------------------ 
Social Initiative Trip to Ploughing 
Championship – Tuesday 20th Sept  
Bus departs Orwell Shopping Centre at 
10.30am return 5pm  
For Seniors the cost including entry fee 
will be 15 euro, for others 20 euro. 
Contact etnasocial@gmail.com 
0872210727 

Christian Meditation Group invites 
you to join them in Room 3 in 
Pastoral Centre every Tuesday 
evening at 8pm  
 

------------------------------------------------ 
Templeogue Youth 
Café new club year is 
now open  on Tuesdays  
at 7.30pm in St 
Michael’s House Templeogue. The 
club caters for 12-18 year olds and 
new members are welcome. Any 
adults who are free to help out on 
club nights would be most 
welcome. 
Please feel free to visit us any 
Tuesday night. 

Introduction of the New Roman 
Missal  
The Third Edition of the Roman 
Missal will come into full use in 
Ireland on the 1st Sunday of 

Advent  
Our Mass leaflets now  contain 
the new peoples responses we 
invite  you to look at the leaflet 

and familiarize yourself with 
the new responses.  
 

------------------------------------- 

 
Congratulations to all our 
young people who received 
their Junior Certificate Results 
this week we hope they were 
happy with them and wish 
them well as they now start 

their senior cycle years in 
secondary school. 

Prayer around the Cross with 
Brother Jean Marie, Friday 23rd 
September at 8.30pm, St Paul,s 
Church, Arran Quay, Dublin 7. 
Free parking in Smithfield after 
7pm or LUAS Smithfield stop. 
------------------------------------- 
TAIIZÉ MASS  
The Taizé Group 
invite you to 
join with us 
once again on 
Sunday 24th 
September. Time 7.30pm  
please use the Rossmore entrance  
A little information on Taize. 
In 1940 a young Swiss man named 
Roger settled in the tiny village of 
Taizé, France. There he offered 
shelter and hiding to political 
refugees. Particulary Jews. At the 
same time, he gathered around him a 
few men of different denominations. 
This was the beginning of a great 
ecumenical community. Here in the 
Parish of St Jude the Apostle the 
Taizé mass is celebrated on the Last 
Sunday of the month from September 
to April, and each Sunday in Advent 
& Lent. The Mass is a normal Sunday 
Mass. The mood is set by candlelight 
& quite reflective music called Taizé 
chants which help to maintain a 
peaceful,prayerful atmosphere. 
We look forward to seeing you on the 
24

th
 September  

Please bring a friend. 
If you are interested in joining the 
group or wish to help in any way 
please contact  
Kay Gowran 087 2456440 or 
Angela Kennedy 087 7926877 

 

 
 

 

We want to 

extend a huge thank you to 

all who were involved in the 

planning and organizing of 

the very successful visit of 

the Eucharistic Congress  

Bell to our parish this week,  

in particular we would like 

to thank the Parish Pastoral 

Council Eucharistic Congress 

Sub-Committee under the 

baton  of  Liam Dolan  

Bishop Eamon Walsh, Fr 

Gregory O’Brien ,Fr Tom 

Kiernan & Fr Aquinas Duffy 

for celebrating our Mass to 

welcome the bell to our 

parish & to all who prepared 

and ran the  Holy Hours  and 

overnight adoration,to Mr 

Eamonn Tracy & Ms Anne 

Nolan & staff from our local 

primary  schools who 

prepared the children for  

the visit of the bell to the 

schools and to all our own  

parishioners and friends 

from our neighbouring 

parishes who came to our 

Church in such great 

numbers to help to pray for 

the success of the Congress. 

It was a great start to our 

preparation for the 

Eucharistic Congress here in 

Dublin next June  

mailto:etnasocial@gmail.com

